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Next Monthly Meeting 

Our next monthly meeting in on Monday, December 5th, at Harbour View 

High School starting at 7:00pm.  As it has been always, we meet on the first 

Monday of the Month IF it’s not a holiday or School has been closed.   

NOTHING has changed for fifty years or more except the time! 

 

ELECTIONS! 
 

This is to serve notice, that our locals Executive elections will be held at the 

monthly meeting, in December.  Not all offices are vacated at this time.  The lo-

cal has changed the by-laws so that the VP and the President are elected on al-

ternate years.  This is so there is someone with experience in office. 

PLEASE BE THERE for YOUR ELECTIONS!! 

 

 



WANT SOMETHING 

IN YOUR  

NEWSLETTER? 

SEND IN YOUR 

SUBMISSIONS TO  

BRIEN WATSON 

DISTRICT OFFICE! 
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EMPTY STOCKING FUND 

PENNY DRIVE! 

The penny drive for the Empty Stocking 

Fund is con&nuing un&l November 25th 

when all proceeds will be presented to 

the fund on November 26th television 

broadcast.  If you can contribute PLEASE 

get your dona&ons in as quickly as you 

can.  There is a water jug at the Bus Gar-

age which has started being filled.  Any 

money you wish to donate at the Schools 

or Shops, etc., will be picked up either 

before or again by November 25th.  We 

hope all of you will get involved for this 

great cause. You can call Shawn Wetmore 

at 693-9347! 

 

 

 

Knowledge is power, 

get educated! 

 



ON NOVEMBER 11th 
CUPE LOCAL 380 

REMEMBERS. 

On November 11th, take &me out of your day 

to reflect and remember what the Vets did for 

YOUR freedom.  A@end a ceremony  of  

remembrance! 


